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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Thoughts on Copyright 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 11:33:57 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel and the Obama Administration: 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my 
thoughts on my rights as a creator. As a commercial and art photographer the protection of my intellectual 
property has always been paramount. During my thirty years in business I've had numerous instances where 
I've discovered that my photographic images have been used without my permission and it's only due to the 
strong copyright protection this country affords my creative work that I was able address these situations. 

In the last few years there has been legislation proposed, I'm specifically referring to 
the Orphan Works acts, that would place an unfair burden on those who create 
imagery and provide a loophole for those who seek to use my photographic images 
without properly licensing them, this legislation should be abandoned. 

Thank you for reading my thoughts. 

All the best, 
Joshua Sheldon 

Joshua Sheldon Photography 
214 West 29th Street, #1404 
New York, NY 10001-5203 

phone: 212.465.9466 
fax: 212.465.9467 

 
http://www.joshuasheldon.com 
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